
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Fair 
The Parent Council are so proud to have organised 

and run a wonderful Christmas Fair, complete with 

snow! 

 

The atmosphere was magical, and we loved watching 

the choir perform once again.  We were also blown 

away by the kindness and effort put in by our 

volunteers in the run-up, and on the day.  They are 

superheroes! We were also so thrilled to have such a 

supportive community turn-out – what a buzz there 

was. 

The icing on the cake was the amount raised; an 

incredible £4156.13!  Well done to everyone involved 

and everyone who showed their support on the day. 

PC Email Issues 
Our PC email address is currently out-of-order and we are 

trying hard to fix the problem.   

For now, however, if you’d like to get in touch with any 

questions/issues/suggestions/offers to volunteer, please 

contact us via Facebook.  

EMF Relay Fundraiser 
In under 10 weeks, 3 Clermiston teams are taking on the challenge of the emf relay!  

A few of our Clermiston mums are brave enough to be doing this for the second year 

running and now we are joined by a team of Clermiston dads.  

If you’d like to show your support you can donate here.  

We’d equally love support in the form of cheers on the day, and words of 

encouragement while we train. 

https://www.facebook.com/ClermistonPrimarySchoolParentCouncil
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/clermiston-2023?utm_term=Enmway3ky&fbclid=IwAR2IMqplnKTgWIaqesM9LkiSvFEUV9AHYQckt5gOos-hHXsg8w8sTXMmnS0


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Library 
The PC are thrilled to have worked 

alongside Mrs Gilhooley to facilitate the 

re-opening of the school library.  A 

dedicated team of 5 volunteers and Mrs 

G, spent a few days scanning and 

shelving books, tidying and assembling 

furniture.  The results of which are 

fantastic!   

We are so happy to have helped and to 

have our children back in the library this 

Spring. 

The PC also funded the new armchairs 

and enhancements to make the library 

the most welcoming, wonderful and well-

stocked space. 

Get in touch if you’d like to help maintain 

our lovely library. 

Lollipop Vacancy – Drum Brae North 
We need a School Crossing Patrol Guide!   

If there is anyone in our community, or a friend / 

family member, who would be interested in applying 

for the vacancy, please get in touch with us at the 

PC.  We can put you directly in touch with the 

recruiters at the Council.   

We would love someone local to take up the post and 

to have the Drum Brae crossing as safe as possible 

again. 

  

Gardening Plans 
The PC-led Gardening group have big plans for this Springtime.  We are hoping to hold 

a gardening day in March, April and May and get the outdoor spaces at school looking 

their very best! 

There are many areas which require attention again and we can make it really special if 

we have a good number of kind-hearted volunteers. 

All the colourful additions to the playground, which we are very proud of, have been 

Parent Council funded and carried out by the Gardening group.  We are enthusiastic to 

keep our school always looking and feeling fantastic for all our school families to enjoy. 

If you’d like to join us, we’d love to have you! 


